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David Pryzbylski was quoted in an article in the Society for Human
Resource Management (SHRM), “Don’t Overlook NLRA Rights During
Coronavirus Outbreak,” regarding the need for employers to comply with
the National Labor Relations Act during the coronavirus outbreak.
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https://www.shrm.org/resourcesandtools/legal-and-compliance/employment-law/pages/coronavirus-protected-concerted-activity-unions.aspx

